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Gary M. Holahan 
Deputy Director, NRO, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001, U.S.A. 

 

Dear Gary Holahan, 

 

I would like to appreciate that you shared your views on the recent NRC regulatory policy 

with KHNP delegation on June 3. I regret that I missed the chance to meet you at that time 

due to an unfortunate event. 

 

The technical review and the feedback by the NRC staff have been a great help to us in 

improving the APR1400 Design Certification Document. KHNP has been exerting all 

efforts to ensure that the application is complete and of high quality, which will help the 

licensing process to be successful. 

 

I truly appreciate your interest and support on the APR1400 DC project, and I will look 

forward to your favorable consideration and continued support. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Byung-Oke Cho 

Executive Vice President 

Safety & Technology Division  

Korea Hydro & Nuclear Power Co., Ltd 
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